
Blount County Government 
Human Resources Department 

     

   

 

 

 

 

TO: All Budget Committee Members 

 

RE: Budget Amendment Request 

 

DATE: March 29, 2018 

 

 

All, 

 

The transfer of funds before you will be used to implement the new Wellness Program 

for Blount County Government and Blount County Schools employees.  We are currently 

planning two events for later this FY to roll out the program to employees.  We have 

partnered with Interactive Health to conduct employee health and biometric screenings at 

locations across the County.  These funds will help to cover the costs associated for the 

events and the fees charged by Interactive Health. 

 

Please note that these funds were appropriated and approved by Commission in FY16-

17’s budget.  However, since they were not utilized in that year, they fell to fund balance.  

This is a request to “re”appropriate the funds now that we are ready to implement. 

 

Please feel free to contact me at the number above with any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 
 

Jenny Morgan 

 

 

 

Jenny Morgan 

Director of Human Resources 
397 Court Street 

Maryville, Tennessee 37804 
Phone:  865/273-5781 

Fax:  865/273-5783 
jmorgan@blounttn.org 
www.blounttn.org/hr 
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